
We’re moving to 500 Westridge Drive, the new
South County Government Services Center,

on May 20, 2024. 

County Human
Services Department's
Watsonville Services
Are Moving!

Access the same services at our new South County Government
Services Center, at 500 Westridge Drive. 

OPENING DATE - MAY 20, 2024  
New METRO bus route 78 will provide services to 

500 Westridge Drive upon opening. 

For more information, call
1-888-421-8080 or scan the QR

code on the right:



Santa Cruz County has partnered with METRO to operate a bus line to 500
Westridge. The new bus line is anticipated to start operating in May to align

with the full opening of the lobby and public operations at the new site. 

For full access
to the METRO
bus routes,
please scan
the QR code:

Route 78
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